10 February 2017

Department of Education

Bulletin

Members were advised in November
that,

members and delegates, bans placed

following consultation with

on participation in the Performance
and Development project had been
lifted. View the bulletin HERE
(http://psa.asn.au/wp-
content/uploads/2017/02/SAS-Staff-

Performance-development-clarification-
November-2016.pdf)

The Department of Education (DoE) is
now implementing Performance and
Development beginningin 2017, with

oll out of training and e-learning.

o of the bans, PSA

The PSA has been consulted on most
points raised in the information
distributed by the DoE in SchoolBiz
on 3 February 2017, which outlines the

next steps in implementation.

However, the PSA does not believe its
concerns about the role of SAS staff in
relation to the role of PDP Supervisor

is being adequately addressed.

General Assistants have concerns
about how they access and participate
in e-learning. The PSA is seeking an
urgent meeting with the department to

discuss these issues.

The PSAs position is that relevant and
agreed training or e-learning should
occur before implementation and
members should not be coerced into

icipating wuntil this has been

this bulletin to your
Members should
gblems or issues
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